
Town of Lincoln Public Schools 

Invitation to Bid 

Security Upgrades Lincoln Middle School 

Lincoln Public Schools is seeking Request for Proposals for Security System Upgrades at their 

Middle School.  Sealed proposals for such services will be received until May 31, 2023 at 2:00 

p.m., at which time they will be publicly opened and read in the Lincoln School Department 

Administrative Conference Room, 135 Old River Road, Lincoln, RI 02865.    

A mandatory pre-bid conference will be held for all interested bidders on May 17, 2023 at the 

Lincoln Middle School, 152 Jenckes Hill Road, Lincoln, RI  02865 at 3:30 PM. Please contact Nicole 

Beck at the Lincoln School Department Business Office, 135 Old River Road, Lincoln, RI 02852 , 

Phone: (401) 721-3316, Email: beckn@lincolnps.org  to express your interest in attending the 

pre-bid conference. 

The School Committee reserves the right to accept or reject any and all bids, in part or in whole, 

at their sole discretion.  The decision of the respective School Committee shall be final and 

binding on all bidders without recourse.  

 

All pricing submitted shall be firm for a 60 day period excluding Saturdays, Sundays and Holidays. 

 

 

John J. McNamee, CPA 

School Business Administrator 

Lincoln Public Schools 

May 1, 2023 
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